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TRAIL RIDERS ON A ROLL AT WARBURTON

Mountain bikers with a need for speed and an appetite for bushland experience can now enjoy the first stage of
the new bike trail in the Yarra State Forest following an investment by the Victorian and Commonwealth
Governments.

Minister for the Environment Steve Dimopoulos today announced the opening of the first 30 kilometres of trails of
the Warburton Bike Park, with an additional 70 kilometres of trails to be delivered by 2027.

The trails are accessible from the main trail head at Wesburn Park, also home to a recently developed Pump Track,
and Warburton.

The project is designed for riders of all skill levels from beginner to advanced, across a range of differing terrains,
outlooks and environments.

The project led by Yarra Ranges Shire Council and is staged into two parts, with $4.3 million from the Albanese
Labor Government and $3 million from the Allan Labor Government’s Growing Suburbs Fund.

Input has also been provided by Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung Cultural Heritage Aboriginal Corporation, Melbourne
Water, and a grant from the Warburton and Yarra Junction Community Bank towards the first stage.

Stage one of the Warburton Bike Park is due to be completed in 2027 and will have terrain and features to suit a
variety of riding styles and levels so all Victorians can enjoy.

For more information on the Warburton Bike Park, visit rideyarraranges.com.au/warburton-bike-park/.

Quote attributable to Minister for Environment Steve Dimopoulos

“The opening of these tracks is a significant milestone for the Warburton Bike Park. It’s an important project that
will give the mountain biking community access to some beautiful and exciting terrain.”

Quote attributable to Senator for Victoria Lisa Darmanin

“These trails are a fantastic investment into the Warburton community and make it easier than ever for locals and
visitors alike to get active in the Yarra Ranges.”

Quote attributable to Member for Northern Victoria Jaclyn Symes

“We are proud to be backing new projects that give more Victorians the opportunity to enjoy our great outdoors
while boosting local businesses.”

Quote attributable to Yarra Ranges Shire Council Mayor Cr Jim Child

“After years of planning and development, we’re thrilled to be opening the first 30km of the Warburton Bike Park
network and be delivering this incredible asset for our community.”
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